
I am writing as a proud and happy citizen of Mendocino County to voice my opposition to the phase 3 cannabis 

ordinance. Phase 3 will ruin the small farmers, increase the already too many ugly plastic hoop houses in our beautiful 

county, and create a bigger water problem. 

 

Please don’t support this end to our beautiful, community-driven county. It will be far worse than you can imagine. 

 

Regards, 

Jennifer Smit 

 


